Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

From: Heron, Teresa

Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2008 12:36 PM

To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

Subject: FW: WCEC Aucxiliary Boiler Request For Exemption Withdrawl
Attachments: exemption_request_withdrawl.pdf

| don’t think we have an assigned project number, but you can file this letter in the West County’s files (PSD-FL-354).

Thanks, Teresa

From: Hampp, John [mailto:John.Hampp@fpl.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 2:45 PM

To: Linero, Alvaro

Cc: Heron, Teresa

Subject: WCEC Auxiliary Boiler Request For Exemption Withdrawl

Al & Teresa,
Attached you will find an electronic copy of FPL's withdrawl of our request for an exemption for the 109 mmBtu/hr aux

boiler. The WCEC has located another smaller boiler that meets the regulatory requirements for one of the aux boilers
already permitted in the WCEC air construction permit. | will send the original via US Postal Service today.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
John Hampp

Principal Env. Specialist
FPL




EPL

December 16, 2008

Trina Vielhauer

Bureau of Air Regulations
Twin Towers Office Building
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Re: Withdrawl of Exemption Request For Temporary Auxiliary Boiler,
West County Energy Center

Florida Power & Light - WCEC

Permit No. 0990646-001-AC, PSD-FL-354

Dear Ms. Vielhauer:

FPL respectfully withdraws its’ September 3, 2008 request for the the Department to
grant FPL a conditional exemption from the requirement to obtain a construction permit
for the use of the temporary auxiliary boiler in accordance with Rule 62-4.040 of the
Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.). The WCEC has arranged to obtain a smaller
temporary auxiliary boiler that meets the regulatory requirements of the auxiliary boilers
previously permitted in the WCEC construction permit. FPL and the WCEC project both
appreciate your assistance and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
mo

John C. Hampp

Principal Environmental Specialist
FPL

JES/JB v

700 Universe Blvd.

Juno Beach, FL 33458
561-691-2894 — office

john.hampp@fpl.com



